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19 JUNE 2024  

TO: ALL SKILLS DEVELOPMENT PROVIDERS AND STAKEHOLDERS  

 

RE: ACCREDITATION VALIDITY FOR SKILLS DEVELOPMENT PROVIDERS CURRENTLY 

ACCREDITED FOR THE ATTACHED LIST OF 42 HISTORICALLY REGISTERED 

QUALIFICATIONS FALLING UNDER THE SCOPE OF THE SERVICES SECTOR 

 

The Services SETA wishes to inform all stakeholders and Skills Development Providers that are 

accredited against the attached list of 42 Historically Registered Qualifications that fall within its 

scope that their accreditation remains valid in line with the last date of enrolment and last date of 

achievement as per the Government Gazette dated 3 June 2024, Gazette no 50742. The 

communication is not applicable for the 2 Occupational Trades (Hairdresser and Stonemason) 

extended and listed in the gazette. Please be reminded that the last date of enrolment has been 

extended to 30 June 2025, with the possibility of a further extension to 30 June 2026 and the last 

date of achievement for the qualifications is 30 June 2028, with the possibility of a further extension 

to 30 June 2029. This letter can be used by Skills Development Providers in conjunction with the 

accreditation report to demonstrate a valid accreditation status. 

The Services SETA will automatically extend the accreditation status of ALL SDPs who are currently 

accredited for the above-mentioned qualifications and their Unit Standards on the LMIS system. 

Similarly, SDPs who may require letters of extension that are specific to them may do so by sending 

requests to accrextension@serviceseta.org.za. These will be dealt with on a case-by-case basis. 

Notwithstanding, the Services SETA wishes to state that it is not able to issue letters of extension to 

every SDP on the database, due to the large number of accredited SDPs. 

 

Regards. 

 

_________________ 
Andile Sipengane 
Acting CEO 
 
Date:            
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